
               
 

ENFORCEMENT COMMITTEE 

Notice of the Enforcement Committee under section 53(3) of the 

Financial Services Act 

The Enforcement Committee (“EC”) has issued a notice dated 01 April 2021 (the “Notice”), 

pursuant to section 53(3) of the Financial Services Act (“FSA”), to Taysun Corporate 

Services Ltd (“TCSL”) at its registered office address as borne on the records of the 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (“FSC”). 

The purpose of the Notice is to communicate to TCSL, the decision of the EC in accordance 

with section 53(3) of the FSA, including its right to make an application to the Financial 

Services Review Panel (“FSRP”) for a review of the EC’s decision. 

Service of the Notice by registered post at the last known registered office address of 

TCSL was not successful, despite repeated attempts. TCSL is hereby informed that it may 

obtain a copy of the Notice from the EC Secretariat by making a request addressed to 

ecsecretariat@fscmauritius.org. 

In view of the above, TCSL is further informed that it may make an application to the FSRP 

for a review of the decision of the EC, within 21 days as from the date of this notice, as 

published on the website of the FSC. Such an application must be lodged with the 

Secretary of the FSRP specifying the reasons for the review, in accordance with section 

53(4) of the FSA. A copy of the application must be filed with the FSC. 

An application to the FSRP must be addressed to: 

The Secretary  

Financial Service Review Panel 

FSC House 

54, Cybercity 

Ebene, 72201  

30 June 2021 
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